privacy of natural persons
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Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Kia ora

| wanted to feedback to MBIE on the Space Policy Consult as it is appears you have contracted out this job.

Clearly, the peace movement and other civil society stakeholders are a complete afterthought in the development
of this policy. It has already been drafted and now you just want us to tick the boxes.

The completely circumscribed nature of the consult submission document is entirely geared to getting the answers
you want, not getting actual public input into these critical questions.

Shame on MBIE for this pretense of democratic participation.
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